
Subject: FW: Proposed Delaware MGM Bill

From: Brown Tynetta (LegHall) 

Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2013 9:24 AM 
To: 'swright@mgmbill.org' 

Cc: McDowell Harris (LegHall); Henry Margaret Rose (LegHall); Marshall Robert (LegHall); Lavelle 
Greg (LegHall); Cloutier Catherine (LegHall); Lopez Ernesto B (LegHall); Blevins Patricia (LegHall); 
Sokola David (LegHall); Peterson Karen (LegHall); Hall-Long Bethany (LegHall); Townsend Bryan 

(LegHall); McBride David (LegHall); Ennis Bruce (LegHall); Lawson Dave (LegHall); 'senator-
colin@prodigy.net'; Bushweller Brian (LegHall); 'gsimpson@udel.edu'; Hocker Gerald (LegHall); 
Venables Robert (LegHall); Subramanian Narayanan (DHSS) 

Subject: Proposed Delaware MGM Bill 
 
 

Ms. Wright-Estevam, 

  

I am Senator Henry’s new Legislative Assistant. Thank you for your communication. As Senator Henry 

informed you, we will review the information that you provided regarding your MGM Bill proposal to protect 

male children from the harmful practice of forced (meaning non-consensual , non-therapeutic) circumcision. 

  

Attached, please find a copy of Senate Bill 393 that Senator Henry introduced on May 15, 1996 and was signed 

on July 3, 1996.   

  

Kind regards,  

  

Tynetta Brown 

  

TYNETTA T. BROWN, Legislative Assistant 

Senator Margaret Rose Henry, Majority Whip/District 2 

Delaware General Assembly 

Dover Office: 302-744-4056         Wilmington Office: 302-577-8719 

Email: Tynetta.Brown@state.de.us 




